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Newsletter Issue 30

DON’T FORGET ALL DATES ARE ON THE SCHOOL
SPIDER APP AND CALENDAR ON OUR WEBSITE

Equipped by God; We are Mighty

The end of the school year always feels that it
should be a time to wind down ... It certainly is
not the case! 
Children have been busy completing
assessments and units of work, preparing for
the KS2 performance, sports day and work to
showcase at various events. 
Tuesday and Wednesday will be our tranisiton
days so that children can spend time in their
new classrooms. They will be reviewing our
school expectations. 

Oak class staff will be Mrs Hetherington,
Mrs Lord and Miss Perry
Willow class staff will be Mrs Cameron,
Mrs Antell and Miss Suffolk
Elder class staff will be Mrs Winn, Mrs Hill
and Mrs Nash (mornings)
Miss Marriott will continue to support in
Willow and Elder class during the first part
of the Autumn term. 

On Wednesday we will be sending all children Rec-Y5 home with important
paperwork to review and return as well as releasing consents for next year on
School Spider. We would appreciate these being completed promptly so that
staff have the correct information in September.  

In September we will be welcoming Mrs Nash to our staff team. Mrs
Nash will be working throughout school, all be it mostly with KS2. She
is excited to bring her teaching and forest schools experience to
Treales. 
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Reception - Bobbie
Year 1 -  Harry
Year 2 - Daisy
Year 4 - Emma
 Elder - Luca
           Thomas

This week
Treales - 159
Roseacre - 216
Wharles -167

MIGHTY BEES HOUSE POINTS

Totals
Treales - 579
Roseacre - 675
Wharles -525

FR IENDS OF TREALES
Our end of year BBQ is at the Hand
and Dagger on 19th July from 5pm
onwards. The cost is £12 a head £7
for a child. The menu is pub buffet
food - chips, pizza, burgers, salad etc.
Tickets can be purchased throught
School Spider now. 

FYLDE V INTAGE SHOW
Check out school’s display at the Fylde Vintage
Show this weekend. 
Mrs Winn will also be there - check out her
amazing woodwork creations! 

GREAT ECCLESTON SHOW
LAST CHANCE for children’s tickets for Great Eccleston
Show! Every child has contributed to our school display
and entered a piece of work. Please do go and check it
out! 
Children’s tickets can be purchased from school for £1
(cash only in an envelope) but must be handed in
MONDAY 8th July. 

Art Club work
for Great Ecc

Show



IMPORTANT DATES  FOR SUMMER TERM

2 n d - 3 r d  J u l y  T r a n s i t i o n  D a y s  t o  n e w  c l a s s e s  
2 n d  J u l y  Y e a r  6  L e a v e r s  s e r v i c e  a t  B l a c k b u r n
C a t h e d r a l
4 t h  J u l y  S C H O O L  C L O S E D  T O  C H I L D R E N  D U E
T O  P O L L I N G
5 t h  J u l y  N e w  S t a r t e r s  s e s s i o n  w i t h  l u n c h
            S p o r t s  D a y  1 p m  
            a n d  F r i e n d s  B B Q /  S u m m e r  f a i r
8 t h  J u l y  C a r e e r s  F a i r  a t  I n s k i p Y 2 - 6  2 - 3 p m
P a r e n t s  w e l c o m e  f r o m  3 p m
1 0 t h  J u l y  B a c k  u p  d a t e  f o r  S p o r t s  D a y  
1 1 t h  J u l y  E u r o  F o o t b a l l  l u n c h
             K S 2  P e r f o r m a n c e  2 . 3 0 p m  i n  s c h o o l
1 2 t h  J u l y  E n d  o f  Y e a r  R e p o r t s  t o  p a r e n t s
1 4 t h  J u l y  L A M D A  e x a m s  f o r  Y e a r  3
1 5 t h  J u l y  W i l l o w  C l a s s  R o m a n  D a y
             O p t i o n a l  P a r e n t s  E v e n i n g
1 7 t h  J u l y  L e a v e r s  L u n c h  ( Y 6  p a r e n t s  i n v i t e d )  
             L e a v e r s  S e r v i c e  i n  C h u r c h  1 . 3 0 p m
1 8 t h  J u l y  L e a v e r s  t r e a t
1 9 t h  J u l y  B r e a k  u p  f o r  S u m m e r  a t  2 p m
1 9 t h  J u l y  F r i e n d s  o f  T r e a l e s  E n d  o f  Y e a r  B B Q
a t  H a n d  a n d  D a g g e r  f r o m  5 p m

Diary dates on the next page - changes are in blue.  Your child
may not be involved in every event. Further information and
consents, where needed, will be released on School Spider via
messages and the newsletter throughout the term. Events may also
be subject to change or cancellation. 


